On Sunday, April 18th the Odds 'n Ends 4-H club met at the Bradford Fire House. President Megan Wood called the meeting to order. 15 members were present. Secretary Savannah Beachler read the minutes from the previous meeting and Natalie Wood gave the treasurer's report. Both were approved. Robert and Jacob Wood, Health and Safety officers, gave reports on the importance of eating vegetables and crossing the road safely, respectively.

There was no old business to discuss and new business was a reminder to attend Quality Assurance.

There was a presentation by Caitlyn from Miller's Flowers in Greenville about different seeds and plants. Member then made small container gardens to take home.

The meeting was adjourned for refreshments provided by the Beachler family. The next meeting will be Sunday, May 2nd at the Bradford Fire House at 6:30pm.



